DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
NORTH CENTRAL DIVISION, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
536 SOUTH CLARK STREET
CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60605

IN REPLY REFER TO.

NCDTL 11 May 1966

Mr. Ahmed Talaat

Suite 600

818 18th Street, N. W.
Washington, D. C. - 20006

Dear Mr. Talaat:

Thank you so much for being the "mystery guest" during our meeting
of public relations officers in Chicago. We enjoyed your presentation
so much, not only because the High Dam is such as interesting project
but also because you told us how you are handling the public relations
aspects.

The picture doesn't do us justice. We are all better looking,
don't you agree?

Sincerely yours,
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MARGAREY R. BEVACQUA

Chief, Technical Liaison Office
Incl
a/s (in trip)



